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January 20, 2015 
 
The North Carolina Rule Commission 
1711 New Hope Church Road 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27609 
 
Re:  Extension for filing the Agency’s Spreadsheet Report 
 
Dear Members of the North Carolina Rules Commission: 
 
I am writing requesting an extension of the filing of the Agency’s Spreadsheet Report on January 
15, 2015.  Bain Jones, the Agency Rule Coordinator, had been ill with the flu.  Mr. Jones had the 
Board to determine that all rules are necessary with a substantial public interest and complied 
with the statutory requirements concerning this determination on April 14, 2014.  He noticed the 
determination for public comment and we received none.  The Board made the final 
determination of necessary with a substantial public interest on August 18, 2014.   
 
With Mr. Jones’s assistance, the Board has reviewed the rules and is moving forward with the 
review required in February 2015.  Mr. Jones has made every effort to remain in communication 
with the Rules Review Staff Attorneys as to the status of our compliance with the rules review. 
 
From December 1, 2014-January 11, 2014, Mr. Jones served as the Interim Executive Director in 
addition to his responsibilities as Counsel to the Board.  I began my work as Executive Director 
on January 12, 2015. This has been a very busy period for the Board.  Mr. Jones was ill the 
weekend before January 12, 2015 and came to work before he should have on January 15, 2015.  
He transmitted the spreadsheet to Abagail Hammond on January 15, 2015.  Regrettably, the full 
documentation was not transmitted and Mr. Jones was out of work with the flu on January 16, 
2015. 
 
The North Carolina Board of Barber Examiners wishes to fully comply with all statutory 
requirements.  All documentation was emailed and received by the Rules Review Commission 
on January 20, 2015, the first day Mr. Jones returned to the office. 
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We regret the delay in the complete filing and respectfully ask the Commission to allow an 
extension for filing the Spreadsheet report. Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

1/20/2015

X Dennis Seavers
Dennis Seavers
Executive Director

 
 
Dennis Seavers 
Executive Director 
 
cc: file 
 


